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HOPPY EASTER: Residents and staff across the campus had a festive Easter weekend, featuring a visit 

from the Easter Bunny (AKA Events Planner Michelle Lariviere), egg dying, and an Easter Trivia game. 

Pictured above, left to right: residents Jim Halliday, Georgianna Condry, family members Melvin 

Gonsalves and AnnMarie Viaud, and residents Josephine Gonsalves and Barbara Callahan. 

A TOUCH OF IRELAND: Many  apartment doors throughout our buildings sport a variety of colorful 

seasonal decorations. Residents combined a love of crafting with the opportunity for creating a new door 

hanger in honor of St. Patrick’s Day. Pictured, from left to right: residents Peg Bouvier, Marie Martin, 

Joan Nancoz, and Barbara Ivery. Join us for a spring door hanger craft on May 2nd at 2:30 PM! 



To view this newsletter in color, see the postings throughout the community or visit www.countrycommunities.com.     
New Horizons ~ 400 Hemenway Street, Marlborough, MA 01752 ~ 508-460-5200    

70 YEARS OF THE SISTERS OF ST. ANNE IN 
MARLBOROUGH: The Sisters of St. Anne, founded in 

Quebec, Canada in 1850, have had a presence in 

Marlborough since 1953. Twenty-two members of the order 

live at New Horizons.  This month, visitors to our front 

lobby can view a display about the history of the order and 

its founder, Mother Marie Anne, in our curio cabinet. 

 

The sisters contribute to the life of our community in many 

ways, from coordinating, assisting, and serving at Catholic 

services to offering comfort and kindness to residents of all 

faiths in Memory Care and throughout our buildings.  

 

In the coming months, some of the sisters will participate in 

our new Extra TLC program, offering assistance and 

companionship to new residents transitioning into our 

community and to existing residents who can benefit from connection and friendship. To learn more, 

contact Community Services Manager Rick Lenfest at ext. 5206. Pictured, left to right, front row: Sisters 

Kateri Mitchell, Jacqueline Dubois, Rita DeRoy, Elaine Potvin, Betty Ann Guimond. Back row: 

Sisters Paulette Gardner, Connie Bayeur, Yvette Bellerois, Pauline Laurence, and Yvette Dargy.  

GO SOX: Memory Care resident Rita 

Sixsmith was ready to cheer on the Red 

Sox against the Orioles on Opening Day. 

Unfortunately, the Sox lost that game, 

but we’ll have many more chances to 

cheer them on this season in the 

O’Connor Town Common and in 

Memory Care. 

MAY EVENTS 
 

May 3 Out to lunch at BJ’s Brewhouse                4:00 PM 

May 6        Kentucky Derby Celebration 

                  Bluegrass Band and Mint Juleps          5:00  PM 

May 7 First Parish Jazz Band       2:30 PM 

May 8         Richard Hughes’ Silent Piano Show       2:30 PM 

May 8         Pet and Human Caricature Artist 

 Don Landgren                                         2:30 PM 

May 10 Outing to Rose Art Museum*       

May 15 Lecture by Resident Bob Burke: 

 the EPA and Climate Change                   2:30 PM 

May 18 Strawberry Jazz Band                               2:30 PM 

 370 Cookout **                                        4:00 PM 

May 20 Historical Portrayal of 

 Dolley Madison                                        2:30 PM 

May 22 Lecture by Dr. Michelle Ricard: 

 Plant-Based Foods              1:30 PM 

 Lecture by Resident Elizabeth  

 Gebhard: Greenhouse Happenings          2:30 PM 

May 25 Dinner and a Movie: The Aeronauts*       4:00 PM 

 420 Patio Cookout**              4:30 PM 
 

*Sign up with Michelle at ext. 5221 

** Sign up in the mailroom 

http://www.countrycommunities.com

